Convoy Supply

Construction Materials

September 22, 2020

Price Increase Announcement
Fencing Products

Effective: October 1, 2020

Dear Valued Customer:

Effective October 1, 2020, our fencing suppliers will be implementing the following price increases:

American Pipe and Tube: 5%

Southwestern Wire: 4%-6%

Wheatland Tube: 5% Galvanized / 7% Color Tubing
VEKA PVC Fence Products: 7%

Please Note: this price increase is in addition to and accumulative with the increase effective September
1, 2020.

All orders with the above products shipped on or after October 1, 2020 will be invoiced at the new
pricing level. Price pages reflecting these changes will be available from your account manager shortly.

Additionally, VEKA has suspended the production of all Signature Series colors until January of 2021;
please check for stock prior to ordering these Signature Series colors.

Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact your
account manager.

Thank you for your continued support and business.
Yours truly,

Convoy Supply Inc.

5804-204TH STREET SW, LYNNWOOD, WA 98036-7555 | CONVOY-SUPPLY.COM



